Doyle Roof Masters

The passage of such a bill in New Mexico would cripple our business and hurt our employees'
ability to make a living. Hours are short in the winter. They need the long summer days to help
offset that. New Mexico is always hot in the summer. Our company provides our employees with
hats, water, ice, Gatorade, and electrolytes. They are educated about heat-related illnesses and what
to do if they or a crewmember experiences adverse effects from the heat. In the 30 years I've been
at Doyle it is extremely rare to have a heat-related issue. Please don't pass this bill. Thank you!



